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Health care organizations have increasingly adopted mandatory pre-employment and random, not-for-cause drug testing programs for physicians. This has occurred in the wake of federally-mandated and burgeoning industry-based drug testing programs; in response to concerns about medical errors, lawsuits, public image, and popular misconceptions surrounding substance use and abuse, and to recommendations of the American Hospital Association; and with the encouragement of business interests directly invested in the increasing use of drug tests. This paper discusses the prevalence of substance use and abuse among physicians, the recommendations of policy-making bodies, and data on the costs and benefits of drug testing programs.
For-cause drug testing and random testing of physicians who have been rehabilitated of a substance use disorder, when used appropriately, have been successful in maintaining abstinence and preserving doctors’ careers. However, mandatory pre-employment and random, not-for-cause testing programs represent an unwarranted invasion of privacy and are based on poor science, are financially wasteful, and are unlikely to meet their implicit goals of creating a safer clinical environment and diminishing errors while improving the quality of patient care. More effective methods to diagnose and assist impaired physicians and to protect patients from incompetent and impaired doctors and enhance quality of patient care will be described.
